
 Notice to Members
April 7, 2020

Thank you to all the members who have renewed for 2020.

At the request of the Commodore Doug Baier I am sending an update to the membership. We 
have been asked about the plans of the club under the current Covid 19 restrictions.

While we are progressing with the hope that there will be a summer that we can enjoy, the 
Board will be keeping you advised as we know more.

The Commodore has requested that we keep the gates locked and that all members keycards 
be inactive until further notice.  Active key cards will only be available to be used for 
emergency purposes such as by the Township and fire department. This is to reflect the 
current state in the Province with Marinas and beaches closed.

The May 17th General Meeting is not yet cancelled but we are investigating alternatives. When 
a decision is made you will be informed by a similar email.

Sincerely

Gordon Cale
Secretary


